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SUBJECT:  DCSE Access to the NORE Screen in AZTECS 

********************************************************************************************************************************* 
Please contact the Policy Unit if you have any questions regarding these or any other changes at 

*DCSE-POLICYQUESTIONS, CSE.POLICY or (602) 274-7951. 
The IV-D PARTNERS should send POLICY inquiries directly to PGriffin@azdes.gov 

********************************************************************************************************************************* 
 
DCSE staff no longer have access to the NORE screen in AZTECS.  This change has been 
made affective 8/13/04 and was made because DCSE staff no longer send the NORE notices.  
DCSE staff do will continue to have access to the NOHS screen to view notices that have been 
sent be FAA staff 
 
 


